
 

 

 

 

6th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Subject: School Closure on 8th April, 2024 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We write 

to inform you that Mayor World School, originally scheduled to 

commence the session 2024-25 on 8th April, 2024, will remain closed 

on this day in observance of the birthday of Shri Guru Nabha Das ji, as 

per government directive. 

The school will resume its regular schedule on 9th April, 2024 

(Tuesday). 

Please take note of the following timings: 

 Mayor Galaxy (Pre-Primary): 9:50 am to 1:00 pm and for new 

admission timings will 9:50 am to 11:00 am  

 Grades I to X: 8:25 am to 2:25 pm 

 Grade XII: 8:25 am to 12:35 pm 

Additionally, the Accounts Office will be open from 9:00 am to 4:00 

pm for any inquiries or transactions. 

Warm regards, 

Mayor World School

 


